
Date: October 22, 2019 
 
 
The attached document was provided 
to members of the Code Enforcement 
Board and the Respondent by Captain 
Matthew Tracht, Support Services 
Bureau, Police Department during the 
Tuesday, October 22, 2019 Code 
Enforcement Board Regular Meeting 
in reference to Public Hearings – New 
Cases Item "500". 






















































